
80
Awards

$39.74M+
EDA Investment

1,925
Jobs Created
or Retained

$5.1M+
Private Investment

EXPECTED IMPACT
ACCORDING TO GRANTEE ESTIMATES1

EDA INVESTMENT
IN NORTH DAKOTA

NORTH DAKOTA
MAKING A DIFFERENCE IN

EXAMPLE PROJECT 
In FY2020, EDA awarded 
$4,068,372 in 2019 Disaster 
Supplemental funds to the North 
Dakota Association of Rural 
Electric Cooperative to address 
the local and regional need for a 
resilient and skilled workforce by 
constructing a new line worker 
training facility in Morton County, 
North Dakota. The new facility will 
accommodate year-round training 
to support rural communities and 
communities recovering from coal 
plant closures with their need for 
a diverse and skilled workforce. 
In addition, the project will assist 
with recovery efforts from natural 
disasters.

The EDA data provided herein should be viewed as a snapshot of the data available at the time of the data request and are subject to any changes, or updates 
as reflected within future reports and data requests. This includes, but is not limited to, revisions to the number, dollar amount, program classification and estimated 
impacts of specific grant awards.
All data as of 2/23/2024; State totals are based on the location of the grantee; All dollar amounts rounded.
 1 Applicant estimated at the time of award.
 2 Projects may be counted multiple times across themes if they align to multiple themes.
 3 Projects are identified as benefitting communities highly dependent on the coal industry, including those funded via the Assistance to Coal Communities program.
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THESE PROJECTS INCLUDED2

 INVESTMENT PROGRAM # OF AWARDS 
 $11.18M+ Construction 6

 $8.71M+ Workforce Training  5
  and Development

 $5.56M+ Disaster Supplemental (all years) 2

 $13.28M+ CARES Act 19

 $13.49M+ American Rescue Plan Act (ARPA) 9

 $9.19M+ Coal Impacted Communities³ 5

 $224k+ Build to Scale 1

EDA’S IMPACT

THIS DATA REFLECTS EDA INVESTMENTS FROM 2018 – EARLY 2024

“It’s unreal to think about what it would have been like
and the opportunities we could have missed had we not received 

this grant. It’s not only changed how we educate our students, 
but also how we can protect our campus community.” 

Mari Volk, Dean of Current and Emerging Technologies, 
Bismarck State College


